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Border Stripper is a free application to help remove all borders of a window, leaving only the content active. If you want to make sure
you don’t close a window by mistake, using Border Stripper is the ideal solution. With Border Stripper you can add and delete custom

window borders. You can even specify them automatically, removing all windows all at the same time. Main Features: * Custom border
and windows sizes. * Automatically detect all open windows and add custom borders to them. * Supports all types of windows including

File Explorer. * Saves all settings for future use. Border Stripper is a free application to help remove all borders of a window, leaving
only the content active. If you want to make sure you don’t close a window by mistake, using Border Stripper is the ideal solution. With
Border Stripper you can add and delete custom window borders. You can even specify them automatically, removing all windows all at
the same time. Main Features: -Custom border and windows sizes. -Automatically detect all open windows and add custom borders to
them. -Supports all types of windows including File Explorer. -Saves all settings for future use. Extra Features: -Adding more custom
borders and window sizes. -Support for all types of Windows. -Shortcut for easy access to Border Stripper. -Window text shadowing.

-Window title is used, eliminating the need for manual entry. -Customizable hotkey to launch Border Stripper instantly. -Support for all
screen resolutions. -Remote monitoring and control. Border Stripper is easy to use, just add the hotkeys or mouse clicks needed to open

the program on the go. The window borders disappear with the content active, giving you the right info on the screen at all times. You can
create your own custom border or pick a default one from the collection. Border Stripper supports all types of Windows, with the

application changing the appearance of any window, even File Explorer. The application has the ability to automatically detect all open
windows and it adds custom borders to them. In case it detects the window when Border Stripper isn’t running, it automatically closes the

application and adds the custom border. The application comes with a GUI and a hotkey to launch it quickly. You can also create
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Now you can easily resize the windows on your desktop with no border around them. Resize them even if there is a glass in the title bar
or border. Border Stripper Delete everything you have ever wanted to delete! This is the ultimate app for you. Keep them from deleting
files on you! Confidently delete anything from your PC, even a binary file, picture, PDF, mp3, video etc with ease. You can easily save

your files in case you accidentally delete any file from your PC, so worry no more! Use the powerful settings to customize to your needs!
Need to kill a program but don't know which is the right one? No problem, just use the powerful settings to customize the app to your

needs. Shortcut keys Windows 10 keyboard gestures enable one to use shortcut keys to launch an app, file, or folder. Pressing and holding
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Alt, Control or Shift all of the shortcuts are displayed in an alphabetical order for quick selection. How to use it: Download Border
Stripper Run the Border Stripper, hit the shortcut keys to launch the shortcut and that's it. If you use the shortcut keys to launch the app,

it will delete files on your pc. Feature of Border Stripper: • Delete folder and files • Powerful settings • Shortcut keys • Drag the files to a
program • Ultra lightweight and easy to use Keywords:Border Stripper,Quickly,Delete,Files,App,File,Delete End User License

Agreement Border Stripper license If you appreciate a piece of software you have downloaded, it is important that you understand the
terms and conditions governing its use. It is in your best interest that you understand the legal aspects of the product or service, if it is

free then legally you are the product. Border Stripper End User License Agreement This product is in our opinion so great, you must have
it. You can now download it for free or any other form of payment. It is very easy to use and does exactly what it promises. Border

Stripper Professional End User License Agreement Border Stripper® is a revolutionary application for Windows®, that adds a border to
any window without removing the actual window contents. Every window has a title bar with a border, and the title is only for

convenience. Border Stripper® was designed to be very intuitive and easy to use. You can 6a5afdab4c
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Select the windows you want to be borderless. Move a window to the "Stripped" pane. Desktop Shortcut: Pressing Windows key + Space
key, drag border Stripper desktop shortcut to your desktop. Hotkey: Pressing Alt + Ctrl + 2, drag border Stripper desktop shortcut to your
hotkeys menu. Languages: English, Spanish, French, Portuguese, Italian. Size: 32 KB. Developer: Border Stripper website. What's new in
version 0.3: - Stripped window content is updated to remain consistent, eliminating the possibility of mistakes when changing from
"Stripped" to "Normal" mode. - User can now re-specify the border dimensions of a window that was too large or too small. - Added
Ctrl+R hotkey feature, which opens a window with no border, and closes it as soon as you move the mouse away from the window. -
Improved hotkey setup wizard for those users who prefer to work without shortcuts. - Added ability to group windows. - Border stripped
windows now open on top. - Opening and closing a window now makes the border stripped be in "Normal" mode automatically. -
Changed labels on check boxes to make them more easily visible. - Added label to "strip" dialog window, to indicate which kind of
window will be stripped. - Improved "Preview" window. - Added option to strip window labels. - "Hide and Restart" button appears on
border stripped windows list. - Ability to make the panel stay permanently in "Normal" mode. - Improvements when "Preview" window
opens new border stripped windows. - Removed randomization of applications order. - Added ability to move a border stripped window
to the bottom of the window list. - When checkbox is enabled: Added "preview" feature and ability to toggle that feature. - Window
switcher panel now also strips windows that are in "Normal" mode. - Added borderless widgets to the "preview" window. - Striped
borders appear on the window list with borderless windows as well. - Added option to include border stripped windows that are in
"Preview" mode in the window switcher panel. - Added option to strip windows with no titles. - Added "select all" feature to the
"Preview" window. - Added ability to add more applications to the strip window

What's New in the?

Managing and removing borders of multiple windows can be a dirty and time-consuming job, so there are plenty of add-ins with similar
functionality. Border Stripper is one of them, and it boasts an impressive set of features, making it a must have for any geek in need of a
tool to put into practice. The application is split into two main sections, making it easy to identify the windows which are still in normal
state, and the ones you already stripped of the border. The window title is used, and it’s not difficult to tell which is which. Can be used
on the go Note that the application is good to go from the moment you downloaded it, skipping you the time and effort otherwise needed
to go through a setup process. This adds a great deal of flexibility, since you can carry it around on a thumb drive. For even more
comfort, you can assign a hotkey to the desktop shortcut to launch it instantly, regardless of your location. The main window is split into
two sections, making it easy to identify the windows which are still in normal state, and the ones you already stripped of the border. The
window title is used, and it’s not difficult to tell which is which. Prevents a window from being accidentally closed, or moved A border is
removed as soon as you move one instance from the normal pane to the stripped section. Windows need to be added one by one, thus
minimizing the chances of selecting more by accident. In case you run new programs in the meantime, there’s a refresh function to make
it appear on the list in case the application fails to automatically detect it. The effects is instantly noticeable, since all borders, including
the title bar of a window, even for File Explorer get removed. A borderless window can’t be moved around the desktop, since there’s
nothing to grab it by. On the other hand, the application comes with a set of controls to position a selected window in a suitable position.
Reverting to default is simply done by placing windows in the normal pane again. On an ending note Taking everything into account,
Border Stripper is sure to enhance the way you work with multiple windows on your desktop. It prevents them from accidentally being
moved, or closed so you don’t lose any data by mistake. Most types of windows are supported, with the process done in real time, making
it worth at least a try. Windows 10 is free and seems
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System Requirements For Border Stripper:

Minimum specifications: OS: Windows 7 or higher Processor: 2 GHz or higher Memory: 1 GB RAM or more Graphics: Minimum
DirectX 9 graphics adapter DirectX: DirectX 9.0c or higher Hard Drive: 14 GB available space Additional Notes: Please install the
operating system and applications to the hard drive, not to a memory card. Video Settings: Video outputs: Multimonitor Multi-GPU
Technology: Not supported Recommended specifications: OS: Windows 8
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